
  

 

 

 

 

 www.environment-agency.gov.uk/ www.visitanglianwaterways.org 

 
 
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    22 and 23 May 2024  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Upper Barnwell Lock  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:   

 

Please be aware that there are planned inspection works taking 
place at Upper Barnwell Lock on 22 and 23 May 2024.  

 

Although works should not restrict navigation, lock users may 
experience minor delays whilst they are on site.  

 

Please heed any signage or instructions provided by the contractors 
on site. 

 

 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 
03708 506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for 
the Waterways team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.   

 

 

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

08 May 2024 

http://www.environment-agency.gov.uk/
http://www.visitanglianwaterways.org/

